
23. PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE SPONSORED SEMINAR 
 “PROVIDING SPACES FOR PLAY, RESPONDING TO THE CHALLENGE” 
 
 Councillor Sally Buck, and Chris Fourie and Kevin Williams (Parks and Waterways Unit) facilitated a 

seminar to a recent meeting of the Parks and Recreation Committee. 
 
 An invitation is now extended for Community Board members throughout the city to attend a seminar 

to be held on Tuesday 18 September 2001 at the Ascot Community Centre, Ascot Avenue at 4.00 pm. 
 
 The seminar will be a paid meeting and an indication of those who wish to attend is now sought. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


